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Dear City of Columbus Recreation & Parks Department, 

I am pleased to inform you that your grant application submitted to the Franklin County 

Office on Aging has been approved. We appreciate the effort and dedication reflected in 

your proposal and believe that your project aligns well with our mission to enhance the well-

being of older adults in our community.  

The approved grant amount is $13,974.52, and we look forward to seeing the positive 

impact your project will have on the lives of seniors in Franklin County. Please find attached 

the necessary documentation and instructions for next steps in the funding process.  

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. Once again, congratulations on your successful application, and looks forward to the 

success of your initiative.  

Sincerely,  

Tia Bythewood 

 

Grants Administrator 
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